

Championship Series: Terri Walsh takes honors in Third Flight

Five Chapter members went to Innisbrook Golf Resort for the two-day LPGA Amateurs Championship Finals, and one of them brought back a trophy--for the second year in a row! Terri Walsh won 1st low gross in the Third Flight, after taking 1st low net in 2017. LPGA Amateurs Executive Director Jane Geddes (far right), presented Terri with her trophy and bottle of wine.

Stephanie Mumford Brown was out of the money but not far behind in the 30-member Third Flight, placing 5th low gross. Both Terri and Stephanie shaved 10 strokes off their scores on the second day. Full results are at this link.





Other members took Chapter representation across four out of the five stroke-play flights. In addition to Walsh (far left in photo) and Brown (center), the cheerful Capital Region contingent included Mary Diefendorf (2nd from left, Championship Flight), Pat Reynolds (far right, First Flight), and Natalia Bausback (2nd from right, Second Flight).

Election Results: Bausback returns as President

Elections for Board positions filled four openings for terms starting November 1. Natalia Bausback will serve a second year as President. Michele Endries becomes Marketing Director, after serving as Director of Member Recruitment. Julie Naglieri moves to the newly created Golf & Special Events position, from Marketing. Janine Dowling steps into the Social Events slot. For descriptions of the realigned responsibilities among Board postitions, and biographies of those elected to them, visit this link.

Continuing Board members include Communications Director Stephanie Mumford Brown, Golf Leagues & Education Director Michelle Burton, Membership Director Chris Kelly Powers, and Finance & Records Director Katie Vitello. The new Board will take office November 1.

Annual Dinner: Last chance--sign up today!



Come celebrate a great year of Chapter events and activities, and shop for the holidays at displays from five vendors offering clothing, accessories, and cosmetics. Enjoy a delicious meal for \$35 and meet and greet your friends. Guests are welcome too (at \$45), for the buffet dinner and cash bar. We'll honor volunteers, note member milestones, and ring out the old, ring in the new directors on our Board. We'll also bestow the annual Devine O'Connor Founders Award on a Chapter volunteer. **Sign up today at this link.**

Solheim in Scotland: Albany golf women invited on 2019 trip

Members of Albany-area women's golf organizations, including this one, are invited to travel to the 2019 Solheim Cup on a trip organized by Times Union editor and golf columnist Joyce Bassett. The tour package includes accommodations and golf rounds in Scotland as well as event tickets. For details, see this link.



Upcoming Activities

November Happy Hour, date and location TBA, 5:30 pm.

Holiday Party, December 4, 5:30 pm, Wolf's 1-11, Colonie.



f